
January 1, 2025 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the AHUMC Scholarship.  We want to keep the application process as 
simple as possible.  Therefore, all parts of the application must be totally completed and submitted 
online by the deadline. 

Failure to complete the entire application and provide additional documents by the due date of 
SATURDAY, MARCH 1, 2025, 

will result in your application not being considered. 
• There are two different applications and instruction checklists--one for New Applicants and one 

for Returning Applicants.  Please make sure to submit the appropriate application and checklist.

• It is your responsibility to make sure all letters, transcripts, pictures, and the application are 
complete and received by the committee by the deadline.

• You will receive a confirmation email or text if your application is complete and accepted.  If you 
turn in your application and do not hear from us, please contact us as soon as possible.

• Anyone who was a member of AHUMC by March 1, 2024 and is planning to pursue studies 
beyond High School may apply.

• If you are not a member of AHUMC, you may still be considered for an Outreach Scholarship. 
Outreach Scholarships are given based on financial necessity and must be recommended by a 
Scholarship Committee member or an AHUMC pastor.

• The committee will interview all new applicants and may interview reapplying applicants.  All 
submitted information and documentation will be kept confidential, so please provide as much 
detail as possible.

• Incomplete applications, attachments, or late information will not be accepted.  You will receive a 
confirmation e-mail or text only if your application is complete and accepted.

THE FOLLOWING DATES WILL BE STRICTLY FOLLOWED: 

1. Applications will be available on the AHUMC Website beginning Wednesday, January 1, 2025.

2. Completed applications and any attachments must be submitted through the website (ahumc.org/
scholarships) by SATURDAY, MARCH 1, 2025.

3. All applicants are expected to be available for an interview and will be notified of the committee’s 
decision within two weeks of the interview.

4. All recipients are expected to attend the 11:00 a.m. worship service at AHUMC’s Basse Road 
Campus on SUNDAY, May 18, 2025.  Scholarships will be presented during this service.

Please direct any questions to Heather Miller at scholarships@ahumc.org or (210) 421-3354. 

Sincerely, 

The AHUMC Scholarship Committee 




